
 

Ref: IIST/36/24-25                                                                          Date: 18/12/2024  

                                                            

Circular 

 

Dear Parents 

"Greetings from IIS Tabuk”  

The school will close for winter holidays from Saturday, 21
st
  December 2024 to Saturday,            

04
th
  January 2025 and will re-open on Sunday, 05January 2025. 

Accounts and Cash office will remain close. For payment of fees, you may use the online 

mode during the winter holidays. 

ALINMA# 68200990456000 
IBAN# SA8905000068200990456000 

The Admin will be functioning from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm during the winter holidays between 

29th December 2024 & 4
th
 January 2025. 

We wish you all happy and safe holidays.  

Best regards  

 

 

Principal 
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